
July Meter Bills are ready - Please stop by 
the office at your convenience to settle up! 
2023 Site Contracts - These are ready now 
and we are happy to report that we have decided 
not to do ANY price increases for the 2023 
season. 

Labor Day Weekend Activities Our Labor 
Day Festival will be a great time for everyone! 
With everything from Food, Music, and games, it 
is sure to be one to remember! All events will be 
held on the North Side (near or in the garage/
shop) except the Children's Caricaturist which 
will be in the club house. 
EVERYONE MUST HAVE A MEAL 
TICKET FOR THE SUNDAY PICNIC 
GET YOURS IN THE OFFICE AHEAD OF 
TIME! They are FREE for our **REGULAR** 
SEASONAL CAMPERS - extra meal tickets are 
available for $5 each. 

Volunteers Still Needed - Holly Reyell 
is still looking for some volunteers to help at Kids 
Carnival and Bounce House! She would need some 
help Sunday between 12 and 4. Please reach out 
or stop by Riverside 44. she is looking for about 
20 people total. Many hands make light work. 
Friday, September 2nd 
• 6:30pm - Horseshoes: Everyone is 

welcome to meet at the North end 
of the clubhouse for an evening of 
fun and good competition! 

• 8pm - Texas Hold ‘Em: In the 
Garage! There is a $15 buy in plus a 
$5 Bounty. Everyone is welcome to 
come to show off your poker face! 

Saturday, September 3rd 
• 50/50: Sellers will be going around. The 

proceeds fund our activities throughout the 
season. If you miss the sellers coming around, 
stop and see John on Michelle 21 
for your tickets! This weekend is 
the FINAL 50/50 for the season! 

  September 1, 2022 Edition 
• 10-11am - Kids SUPER Bingo: will be help in 

the Garage! Hi kids! Make sure to join me this 
Saturday 10am Sharp…in the GARAGE for the 
Kid’s SUPER Bingo. All games 
are bonus games! Many new 
prizes for this Labor Day 
weekend! Every kid playing 
bingo will win a prize! Looking 
forward to seeing you then! 

• 12-2pm - Adult SUPER 
Bingo: Will also be held in the 
Garage! Stop in and try your 
luck! 

• 12-4pm - Caricatures for the 
children only (Clubhouse) - must 
sign up in the office beforehand - 
Maximum 2 children per drawing - 
Max 24 time slots. 

• 3-5pm - POKER RUN: - Northside Field - 
Registration begins at 2PM - hot 
dogs, hamburgers & Italian sausage 
will be on sale on Saturday through-
out certain times of the day / Bar 
will be open. Thank you to all that 
have donated already this year. 
Larry and I can't thank you enough. 

• 6pm - Hayride: Meet up at the 
office and enjoy the FINAL 
Hayride of the 2022 season with a 
ride throughout the park! (Riders 
can ONLY be picked up at the office). Adults 
and kids can join in on the fun! Campers, our 
kids love wagon rides so please be sure your 
cars are off the streets! 

• 8pm - Midnight - Dance - JUST US - chil-
dren must be accompanied by parent or adult 
and are welcome until 9:30pm 



Sunday, September 4th 
• 11am-12pm - Kids Corn 

Shucking Contest: Back by 
popular demand! This is a sight 
to behold! How quickly can the 
kids shuck the corn? Stop on by 
to watch and find out! 

• 12-4pm - DJ - "JOE BRAUN" 
will be playing throughout the 
afternoon! 

• 12-4pm - Cindy's Margaritas: - The Bar will 
be open 

• 12-4pm - Field Day / 
Carnival Events / Bounce 
House: For Kids 12 and Under 

• 12-4pm - Volleyball: for 
Kids - 12 to 17 - Volleyball  

• 12-4pm - There will be 
a food truck on site - 
offering - 1 hot dog, 
potato salad or baked 
beans, a bag of chips, 
Pepsi, Mountain Dew or 
Water. Please note 
that this meal will be 
FREE to all registered seasonal campers (not 
transferrable). Additional families, guests, or 
weekend campers can purchase the meal for 
$5 each while supplies last. Guests are asked 
to pick up their ticket at the office in advance 
(where possible) 

• 2-4pm - CORN WILL BE SERVED 
• 8pm-Midnight - TOGA Party: 

There will be a toga party on 
Sunday night in the Garage. Come 
join the fun dressed up in your 
best sheet!! The music will be a 
generated playlist with lots of 
dance music. Adults ONLY 

Monday, September 5th 
• 2pm - Darts: Meet in the Clubhouse 
 
 
Happy Birthday We have quite a few  
this week! Please wish a HAPPY BIRTHDAY to: 

• 9/1: Karen Nolan 
• 9/6: Debbie Wong 
• 9/6: Cathy Boulerice 
• 9/6: Guy Thompson  

Happy Anniversary to the following: 
• 9/3: Matthew & Michelle Lawrence 
• 9/4: Sabrina Perrault & Avi Lecker 
• 9/6 Kristen McKenzie & Steven Seminick 

 
 

Upcoming Activities! 
Mark your calendars! Here are the dates for 
events with more details to be announced later: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• September 10th - BLUE HAVEN 2022 
DART TOURNAMENT and Roast Beef 
Dinner - THIS WEEKEND WILL BE YOUR 
LAST OPPORTUNITY TO PURCHASE 
DARTAND DINNER TICKETS - They will be 
on sale through September 5th. This year’s 
Dart Tournament will be held on September 
10. Registration starts at 11 am for play to 
start at Noon.  Hot dogs and hamburgers will 
be for sale at lunchtime from 12 to 2. Tickets 
for the tournament are US$22 ($17 for a 
roast Beef dinner plus $5 for darts). The 
Roast Beef Dinner will be catered by Sherry’s 
Kitchen and includes Roast Beef, mashed 
potatoes, carrots, roll, gravy, Macaroni salad, 
cake, and pie. All the money for the darts 
goes back to the winners.  Donations for door 
prizes are welcome. There will be a maximum 
of 80 players.  Buy your tickets before the 
September 3rd deadline.  For anyone who 
wishes to play but does not have a ticket, 
come to the Clubhouse during registration in 
case of cancellations. Dinner and Dart tickets 
can be sold separately, tickets are required 
for the event Tickets are available from 
Charlie Williams at 9 Maple, Ken Murphy at 10 
Brookside. 

• Friday September 16th - Fireman’s Dance 
with DJ FLASH! More details to follow. 



Eddy Nolan’s Terry Fox Online Fundraiser 

you can go online to donate directly to Eddy’s goal 
here:  https://run.terryfox.ca/page/eddynolan 

Blue Haven Annual TERRY FOX FUNDRAISER!!! 
Once again we will be doing a raffle to help my 
brother Eddy raise funds for cancer research. 
We have some great prizes for a great cause. You 
will see us set up around camp selling tickets 
starting this weekend until Labor Day which is 
when the raffle will take place. You can always 
come by 2 Lakeside or 12 Lakeside to buy tickets 
at anytime. Good luck to all and again thank you 
for your support. Karen Nolan Tickets are 3 for 
$10 or 1 for $5. The prizes are as follows: 

1. 43" SMART TV 
2. CORN HOLE GAME 
3. BOOZE BASKET(7 Bottles of alcohol,6 

Bottles Wine, Roulette Game) 
4. PROJECTOR-SCREEN 
5. Beauty Basket (Gel nail system, flat 

iron, professional teeth whitening kit) 
Terry Fox Bottle Cap Fundraiser - Back by 
popular demand! This year Anita, Kim, and Family 
will be doing the bottle caps on Saturday, Sep-
tember 3rd. Come on out and have some fun and 
win some of their 100+ prizes! 
Pricing is as follows: 
• 10 caps for $2 OR 
• 30 for $5 
Come on out and try your luck! 
 Thank you, Anita 16 Riverside 

Updates from Previous Events: 
• 50/50 - The 50/50 for August 

28th for $707 was claimed by Ken 
& Debbie Yelle! 

• Monday Night Adult Bingo for August 29th: 
Our last Monday might Bingo 
went great!  Congratulations to 
our big winner: KC Heidelmark. 
The Pickle Jar is at $143.00 
and will be carried over to next 
year. Come join us on Saturday Sept. 3rd 
from 12-2 for ADULT SUPER BINO held in 
the Garage. Entry Packets are $5.00 each. 
Daubers and extra Special sheets $1.00. 

• Kid’s Bingo - The 
Halloween Edition 
of Kid’s Bingo was 
enjoyed by 39 kids. 
We had two BONUS 
games with multiple 
winners! Please join 
us for the final 
Kid’s Bingo of the 
2022 season: KID’S 
SUPER BINGO! Join 
us in the Garage 
this Saturday at 10am SHARP! Every kid wins 
a prize! Don’t miss this! Parents are STRONG-
LY encouraged to attend the larger venue as 
this is ALWAYS well attended. 

https://run.terryfox.ca/page/eddynolan


• Kids Softball - Another terrific season 
of kids softball has come and gone with our 
final championship game and banquet held last 
weekend. Although smaller than nor-
mal turnout of 15 kids we still had a good 
game and weather was nice to finish off the 
season with the "RUGRATS” being crowned 
2022 champions by winning 22-17 over 
the "NINJA TURTLES". We wish to thank all 
the kids for their participation this year and 
highlight of the game was a 'GRAND SLAM" 
by "Jordan Cordella"' and have given these 
final honors for a good game  to "Jackson 
Dashnaw" and "Kale Devins"  of the 'Rugrats" 
and to "Trace Pelkey", "GianLuca Piscitel-
li, "Cayden Paiement and "Sarabeth 
Agoney"  of the "Ninja Turtles". Kids Soft-
ball wouldn't be so successful without the 
help and contribution of many people starting 
with the coaches who come out every Sunday 
and wish to take this time to thank Steve 
Milner, Jim Coyle,  Matt Yelle , Bridget and 
Doug Furman, Cathy Jewtraw, Judy Cordella 
and Jodie Doyle for all their assis-
tance. Other contributions and thanks to the 
VOLUNTEER ACTIVITY COMMITTEE donat-

ing some ball uniforms and always there to 
help us when needed along with special thanks 
to "Holly Reyell" who made all the tee-shirts 
that the kids received as a gift. Many thanks 
to Melissa Dempsey and Judy Cordella helping 
with the food and cleanup at the banquet. 
Finally many thanks to Dave and his BHC 
staff for all the help setting up all the tables 
for our banquet along with thanks to Tim 
Mitchell on submitting all the writeups this 
season and to "Dennis" of the BHC staff for a 
wonderful hayride after the banquet in which 
the kids enjoyed. One final note which is 
personal for me I do wish all the success for 
many years to come to kids softball as I have 
enjoyed my time with all the kids past and 
present but after 15 seasons I am stepping 
away and feel that it will be in great hands 
going forward with Bridget Furman who will 
be my successor for kids softball next 
year. Thank You and wish you well!!! Peace 
Out! Lou 

Very Special Shout Out to you Lou! - You have 
brought a sense of Teamwork, Dedication, and 
Family to our Softball Field for over a decade. 
On behalf of all of us, THANK YOU FOR EVERY-
THING from the campers and staff... 


